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Happenings in our Classroom 
5/15 Fun day for 

Prek-see 

note 

5/16 Last day 

for PreK!! 

We enjoyed celebrating Week of 

the Young Child.  Each day had a 

different theme and we hope you 

enjoyed a few picture highlights on 

Dojo.  We recently started learning 

about Spring-FINALLY!  We chart-

ed signs of Spring.  We enjoyed the 

story “My Spring Robin”  and had a 

little robin visitor.  Thank you to 

the High School for putting on a 

fun Ag day.  We enjoyed observing 

animals such as chicks, ducks, calf, 

horse, goat and llama.  We are 

learning about the Spring Weather-

rainy, stormy, windy, sunny.  

Questions to ask: 

*Do you like rain? 

*What was your favorite farm animal? 

*My cloud looked like______ 

 

Above: Rae, Isaac, and Henry completing a puzzle 

together. 

Below:  Brantley and Charlee building a home for 

animals  

PM class enjoying the corn 

pit at Ag day. 

Beau and Gatlian exploring force of Wind. 


